
 

 

December 20, 2019 

            The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in work session on the above date at 3:00 
p.m. in the third floor conference room of the Mahaska County courthouse.  Present were the 
following board members: Chairman – Mark Groenendyk; Vice chairman – Steve Wanders and 
Member – Steve Parker.   Also present were Sheriff Russ Van Renterghem; and Susan Brown, 
Mahaska County Auditor.   

 Board and Sheriff discussed the need to designate a pay scale for new employees in 
position of Mahaska County jailer.  A five year schedule was considered along with possible 
adjustments to some of those currently employed.  Sheriff reported applications from current 
jailers are being considered for two senior jailer positions.  Sheriff and board will also need to 
identify a new pay scale for sheriff deputies in the near future. 
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